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With BEAUTIFUL weather blowing on through, we have been able to go 
outside, enjoy the warm breeze and sunny skies and fresh air.  
We go out onto the 2C porch section of the building and talk, relax, play 
Bingo, play cards and the residents just learned how to play Apples to 
Apples!                                                                                                                             
We are still lucky enough to have Pastor Dave do prayer and church 
hymns services via Google-Duo on the Activities Big T.V., Pastor does this 
every other Friday morning with us.                                                  
Our residents are “Springing” out from their rooms and the winter dull 
drums seem to be slowly melting away. We miss and love our families 
tremendously and are anticapating indoor visitations soon. The Easter 
Bunny got his vaccinations, so he is set and ready to come for our lovely 
folks! 

 

 GOODNIGHT COVID 
We Are Immunized! 

MEET & GREET                    
We welcome and super 

happy to have Ms. Ruthie, 
Mr. Gerry, & Ms. Dorothy B. 

to our Community! 

THE BEAUTICIAN IS IN! 
Meet MS. AUTUMN from the 

Matura Salon & Spa 
Management.                 

Welcome Miss Autumn!           
We are thrilled you joined us! 

 

 

 

 

 
UPDATES NEEDED FOR MEDICAL 

   Please be aware that ALL and any updates in medical insurances and            
medical information for our Senior Residents be revised with the Med- 
Room/Nurses Station. Changes for 2021 should be in place with our 

medical files. Thank you for your help and upkeep in this matter. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
HAPPY EASTER 

AND 

BLESSINGS TO 

YOUR FAMILY! 

 

 

 

 

APRIL 

SHOWERS 

WAIT AND SEE 

HOW BEAUTIFUL 

IT WILL BE! WHEN 

THE GARDEN 

CLUB PREPS AND 

GETS READY FOR 

PLANTING! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
RESIDENT’S 

MAIL 

PLEASE…IF YOU 

DO NOT WANT 

MAIL GOING 

TO A RESIDENT 

HERE, PLEASE 

HAVE IT 

FORWARDED. 

APRIL SHOWERS BRING MAY FLOWERS… SO, WHAT 
DID THE MAYFLOWER BRING?          PILGRAMS! 

MS. DOLORES N.’S NEW-DO! 



 
 

Face-To-Face Greetings 
Visitations In Person Or Via FaceTime/Google-Duo            

If you have an e-mail, iPad, iPhone, tablet or can text 
me, I can schedule with you for Saturdays to visit in 
person at the 2C Glass Door Entry area. After you 
get to the doors, we will let you in. You will sit on one 
side of the glass doors in the foyer area, (it is 
heated). The resident’s sit on the other side of the 
glass common area. We have a speakerphone set. It 
is great to see each other in person!                           
If you need to do a FaceTime or Google-Duo, I can 
try scheduling those around their mealtimes and 
activities.                                                                  
We are very close to being able to have scheduled 
Indoor Visitations. That will be announced thru the 
Facility’s Administration. Fingers crossed for April. 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY                     
BIRTHDAY      
CORNER! 

MARGARET MC.   04/04                                                                     
LORRAINE R.   04/10                                                                     
ESTHER H.   04/13                                                                         

MARY H.   04/16                                                                          
JOHN WA.   04/29 

                                       

FAMILIES, HELP US HELP THEM 

PLEASE send us in Body-Washes, 
Shampoos, Deodorants, Powders & Tissues. 
These items are not covered by the facility. 
Thank you for helping us with the care of 
your loved ones with these needs. 

DINING ROOM MEALTIMES 

The residents socialize and dine together 
which is so important for mental and 
emotional health. It helps to fight depression 
and great to spread their wings into the 
building. Mealtimes:                       
Breakfast: 7:30-8:30 am & 8:30-9:30                        
Lunch: 11:30-12:30 pm &  12:30–1:30                             
Dinner: 4:00-5:00 pm & 5:00–6:00 

 

 

 

HAND-CRAFTED BONSAI TREES 



 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

                                                                   

                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

                                          

COOKIE DROP! WE ARE GRATEFUL FOR THE LADIES OF CHARITY                                                                                     

AND SEVERAL FAMILIES FOR MAKING, PURCHASING                                                                                                          

AND DROPPING OFF COOKIES FOR THE FACILITY.                                                                                                            

MS. BARB HELPED SUE AND MY-SELF BAG THE COOKIES.                                                                                                       

THEN EVERYONE RECEIVED A BAG FULL OF DIFFERENT TYPES OF GOODIES! 

We started Celebrating our 
Resident’s Birthdays by 
making a Birthday Board of 
Fun information. Then once a 
month, we sing all together in 
the dining area with balloons 
& rubber duckies for the 
birthday crew! 

4 OF OUR APRIL 
BIRTHDAY FOLKS 

CELEBRATING THEIR 
BIG DAY! 

THANK YOU TO OUR HOSPICE CARE 
PROVIDERS FOR THINKING OF OUR 
STAFF AS WELL AND GIFTING SOME 
GOODIES… WE LOVED THE CLOVER 
SHAPED SOFT PRETZELS!!! 

 


